
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 91 of 2025  07th July 2025 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Fidra Light Unreliable 

 

Mariners are advised that Fidra Light Fl(4)W30s (56° 04.39N 002° 47.12W) is to be considered 

unreliable until further notice. Investigations into the cause of the unreliability are being 

undertaken (See below chartlet).  

 

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  

Nos 10 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87 and 90 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

 

Issued by: 

Craig Hutchison – Marine Manager Grangemouth 


